
From: Lamplightmd  
Sent: 06 November 2023 13:58 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Museum Street/ West Central Street 
 

Hello David, 
I hope you are well, 
 
I feel I must strongly object to this enormous planning proposal, as a 
resident of 14 West Central Street the size of the proposed building 
would seriously cause light problems to our residence. 
 
Please  see sense and refuse this planning permission, 
 
Thank you, 
 
Best wishes, 
 
David Cook OBE 
 


